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To Dean Cady:

Instead of creating a new volunteer health care program, I adapted Wisconsin’s current
volunteer health care provider program to include the out−of−state providers.
Therefore, the provisions in the draft are not identical to those in the Tennessee
legislation.  Please carefully review the draft language and analysis to confirm the
draft incorporates the provisions of the Tennessee legislation most important to your
office.

Should you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Tamara J. Dodge
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7380
E−mail:  tamara.dodge@legis.wisconsin.gov


